Pickleball Lincoln Inc.
Board Minutes
June 23, 2020

Due to the Covid-19 virus this Board meeting was a virtual meeting.  

Board members present remotely were:   Mark Nelson, Bill Roehrs, Gale Breed, Jane Cech, Joel Houston, and Rosalie Duffy.     

   President Mark Nelson called the meeting to order.
   The board voted Mike Magnuson back on as a voting board member due the reorganization of money handling.  All monies will be handled by Jane and Bill for now and Mike will do our financial reports and other tasks.
   Give-to-Lincoln Day report:  Gale reports that the total received was $19,117.53.  Of that total $17,650 was from PLI members and from community members, and the rest ($1,476.53) was the 8.3% match from the G2LD Foundation.     
[bookmark: _GoBack]   After the deposit of the Give to Lincoln Funds, there is $33,000 in the general account.  This is after paying approximately $2,200 for banners and windscreens.  The New Courts account has not received contributions so it stands at $101.23.
   Interest has been expressed regarding advertising on the PLI website.  It was decided that PLI will pursue this, with a draft of a contract being drawn up for Board approval.  
   There are some issues with the court surfaces at the four new Peterson Park courts.  Steps are being taken to address this.   
   The Board agrees with Joel’s suggestion that all court maintenance work (such as mowing,) at all courts in Lincoln be coordinated through him to improve efficiency and decrease duplication.  This direction will be posted on the PLI website and in the newsletter.
   Some funds set aside for maintenance on the original six Peterson Park courts will be used to replace worn and-or broken gate hinges and end caps.
   Roberts and Seng parks will have lines painted and eight USAPA nets will be purchased for them.  A job box to store the nets will be purchased for each park also. 
   Jane submitted and is waiting to hear back about a grant for $250. from the USAPA.  If awarded, the grant money will be used to purchase two USAPA nets for Seng Park.”
    A second logo Banner will be purchased to be hung on the four new Peterson courts.
   “The History of Pickleball in Nebraska” will be posted on the PLI website and also on the Facebook page. 

Mark Nelson adjourned the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,
Rosalie Duffy
Assistant Secretary 
 





